
HIKE No. 2832 – Nahant Marsh – Davenport, IA
Saturday, September 21, 2024 – 2:30 PM

Nahant Marsh is an ever-changing and expanding gem of the Quad Cities. Today we will explore all of the areas,
some new this year, and enjoy Autumn at the marsh. If we’re lucky, and a bit quiet, we might enjoy seeing a wide
variety of creatures, flying, running and crawling. If time permits, we may move on to Credit Island, as well.
Restrooms may not be available.

Directions: From downtown Davenport, take River Drive west about 4 miles to the Hwy 22/Rockingham Road exit.
Turn left and drive about ¾ mile to Wapello Ave. FollowWapello Ave. for .8 mi., turn left at the Nahant sign, just
before crossing the railroad tracks. Watch for HIKE signs. Parking is on the left along the drive. Bring your own water
and snack. If it is a cold day, hot beverages will be provided.
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